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In The News

Pedro Freyre and Matthew Aho Author
Article on Cuba’s Market Reforms in Daily
Business Review
December 9, 2013

Pedro Freyre, chair of Akerman’s International
Practice, and Matthew Aho authored an article titled,
“One Step Forward, One Step Back For Cuba’s
Market Reforms,” in the Daily Business Review,
which examines Cuba’s economic model. The
authors explain that there are myriad ways for
Florida’s best and brightest legal and business minds
to help shift Cuba toward a 21st century mixed
market system.

Click here to view this news.
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